
GUIDELINES/RULES 
VILLAS AT NORTHVILLE HILLS 

        

TRASH 

 
It is every Co-owner/Residents responsibility to make sure that their waste materials do not 
spill, blow away or otherwise negatively impact the beauty of the Villas. To assist the Co-
owner/Residents in meeting this responsibility, the following guidelines should be followed: 
 
The Township has provided each Co-Owner/Resident with two (2) heavy duty 64-gallon 
wheeled containers. One wheeled container [with black lid] is to be utilized for bagged garbage 
refuse and will be picked up by the Township’s contractor weekly.   The second wheeled 
container [with grey lid] is to be utilized for recyclable materials which will be picked up on a bi-
weekly basis. All Co-Owner/Residents must use the provided containers or they may be denied 
service. If an additional or replacement container is needed, the Co-Owner /Resident should 
contact the Township at (248) 348-5820. The Township has advised that there will be no 
charge for such containers unless a given unit has a history of excessive replacements. 
 
Containers, containing secured bagged materials or recyclable materials shall NOT be put out 
to the curb before 6:00PM on the evening before the scheduled pick up day. To 
ensure trash and/or recycled material pick-ups on the day scheduled for pick-up, 
Co-owners/Residents should set out the container(s) before 7:00AM on scheduled 
pick-up day. The lids for each container should open out towards the street.  After trash    
pick-up, all containers should be taken in by the Co-Owner/Resident as soon as practicable and 
no later than the day of the pick-up.   As this is an automated system, each co-owner is 
responsible for cleaning up any debris which may have been left after pick-up.    
 

If a holiday falls on a Monday through Thursday, pickup will be delayed by one day.  
These Holidays are:  

New Year’s Day  Independence Day  Thanksgiving Day  

Memorial Day Labor Day  Christmas Day 

 
The Township has published a list of rules as well as “frequently asked questions” relating to 
the pick-up of waste and recyclable materials.  The pick-up schedule is also available on line. 
The Township’s web-site is: www.twp.northville.mi.us Go to & click on the “Services” section at 
the bottom of their web-page and then to the “Solid Waste Collection Program” section.  
 
Co-Owners/Residents who do not have access to a computer can obtain the same information 
from the Water Department at the Township Hall. Collection service inquiries should be 
made to the Township at (248) 348-5820. 




